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1. SGB Election 

- Nomination meeting and SGB election took place on Wednesday the 6th of March 2024 at 

18:00 in the school hall. No quorum was reached. 

- The next meeting was held on Wednesday 13th of March at 7:30 in the library. 

- Congratulations to our newly elected parent component of our SGB. They are: 

• Shaina Ahmed 

• Riyadh Bhayat 

• Shaakir Ebrahim 

• Haseena Mohamed 

• Shaeen Osman 

• Vineet Rama 

- We at Erasmia Primary looking forward to working with you. 

 

2. School fees 

- Please ensure that school fees are paid on time.  

- Payments can be made by debit order or EFT. Debit orders have started in February and end 

in November: 

(School banking details: FNB Laudium Branch, account number 62036607771 branch code 

252-245) Please use family code as reference. 

 

3. Prefect Inauguration  

- The Prefect Inauguration ceremony was held on Wednesday the 13th of March 2024. Our 

sincere gratitude to all parents for their attendance and continued support. 

- Congratulations to the following learners who were voted into Head Prefectship: 

• Head Boy: Mukadam Mohmmed Aayan 

• Head Girl: Rana Eshel Noor 

• Deputy Head Boys: 1) Ahmed Mohammed Zaydaan 

         2) Joshi Shalok 

• Deputy Head Girls: 1) Khamker Yaseera 

                                    2) Pienaar Skylar 

- To the Prefects of 2024, we commend your efforts as young leaders, and we wish you 

everything of the best for the year ahead. 

 

4. AMESA 

- On Monday the 11th of March, 10 learners from each grade, wrote the first round of the 

South African Mathematics Challenge. The SAMC is a renowned mathematics challenge and 



is an excellent platform for learners to display their mathematical prowess and problem-

solving skills. 

- Congratulations to the following learners that have qualified for entrance into the second 

round of the challenge: 

• Grade 4 

Fatima Zahra Sakoor 4H 

Muhammad Saeed Osman 4H 

Maryam Amod 4N 

Mohammed Zubair Raza Patel 4N 

Hamza Elhefnawy 4N 

Hans von Stockhausen 4H 

Rayyaan Khamker 4T 

Amelia Adam 4N 

Amaanah Vally Omar 4H 

Ziya Ahmed 4N 

 

• Grade 5 

Muhammad Zaeem Bhayat 5I 

Baasimah Baasi Ismail 5M 

Muhammed Yasser Baig 5Z 

Vrinda Hitesh Adhia 5I 

Muhammad Dawood Imran 5M 

 

• Grade 6 

Sameeha Aboobaker 6B 

Fatima Zahra Suliman 6B 

Zaidaan Cassim 6H 

Mohammed Yusuf Amod 6B 

Saesha Pillay 6M 

 

 

 



• Grade 7 

Naadir Mansoor 7F 

Yaseera Khamker 7V 

Aryan Mooloo 7V 

Nuha Mansoor 7V 

 

 

5. Parent volunteers: 

- We are kindly requesting 3 parent volunteers per class to assist with events and fundraising. 

Please email your names together with your child’s name and grade to 

reception@erasmiaprimary.co.za or alternatively send your details to their class teacher. 

 

6. Last day of term 1 

- School closes on 20 March for the holidays at 10:00 

- Reports will be handed out from 7:30 – 9:00 

- Grade R to 3 reports may be collected from their respective classes. 

- Grade 4-7 reports may be collected from the teachers in the hall. 

- School re-opens on the 03 April 2024 

 

7. Holiday Programme 

- Programme will commence on Monday the 25th of March and end on Thursday the 28th of 

March 2024. Coaches will be focusing on fitness, soccer and netball skills. Please ensure that 

all participants have water bottles, caps and sunblock.  

→ Time: 8:00 to 10:00 

→ Venue school grounds 

 

8. Ramadan 

- Wishing all Muslim parents and learners a blessed Ramadan filled with joy, harmony and 

countless blessings. 

 

 

 

YOURS IN EDUCATION 

S. Pillay 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:reception@erasmiaprimary.co.za

